
Friday Flyer – September 14, 2018 
News You Can UUse 

From the UU Church of Saco and Biddeford 

- Worship This Week – Stepping Into Transformation 
- Rev. Shay MacKay 
- Worship at 9:00 AM – September 16th  
- Panera Bread & Food Pantry 
 
 Church Activities This Week: 

o Friday, Sept. 14 @ 10:00 AM  - Coffee & Carbs (off site) 
o Saturday, Sept. 15 @ 9:00 AM  - Meditation 
o Sunday, Sept. 16 @ 10:15 AM  - Security Discussion 
o Sunday, Sept. 16 @ 10:15 AM  - Choir Rehearsal 
o Tuesday, Sept. 18 @ 7:00 PM  - Earthen Spiral Community Coven 
o Thursday, Sept. 20 @ 7:00 PM - Alphabet Soup (off site) 

 Unless indicated otherwise, these activities welcome all members and friends. 
Office Hours  

Minister, Rev. Shay MacKay  - Tu – 11AM to 2PM & We – 11AM to 5PM 
Administrator, Brian Dustin  - Mo-We-Th – 8AM to 11AM 

Caring Needs – Please contact church office. 

Upcoming Events and Activities 
 Message from Rev. Shay 

 
Dear friends, 

Thank you for the warm and enthusiastic welcome on our first Sunday together.  I came 
home to my new apartment with a car full of beautiful flowers, thoughtful gifts, and delicious 
treats.  Diana and Aidan are excited for me to visit New Hampshire this weekend so that they 
can share in the bounty!   

I am grateful, as well, for your presence on Sunday, whether you were with us physically or 
not – the community gathered for a joy-filled homecoming , sharing laughter and tears, 
creating sacred moments and memories to carry us through harder times.   

But I don’t want to get too serious here – your gifts and your presence on Sunday left a big 
smile on my face and filled my heart with joy.  I just want to say Thank you! 

 
 Reverend Shay MacKay 
 
 Choir Rehearsal Note 

Choir rehearsals are now on Sunday mornings at 10:15 AM beginning this Sunday.  See choir 
director, Ellie R. for more information. 

 September 16 – Morning Song 
At 8:45 on Sunday, choir director Ellie Rolnick will be in the sanctuary leading ‘gathering singing’.  
Please join us in singing!  If you prefer not to sing, please sit quietly in the sanctuary and enjoy the 
music or gather with friends in the parish hall or hallway for conversation.    

 Security Discussion – September 16 
On September 16th right after church and a wee bit of coffee, all who are interested in discussing 
recent safety and security recommendations by Sgt. Foss and Officer Bennett of the Saco PD are 
invited to join us in the Parlor.  James Standerfer will facilitate. 


